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®®®Give Milo Some New Antlers
Hey, kids! Can you believe it? While Milo was raking leaves, his antlers blew 
off! While he’s off trying to find them, we’re giving you a chance to create 
a new look for him. Just take the enclosed insert and using some crayons 
or markers, design Milo some new antlers. Since it’s that time of the year, 
we even recommend finding some cool looking leaves that will work just as 
well. Let your imaginations go wild! And while you’re at it, don’t forget to 
create a fun, new design for his sweatshirt.

You say you have more than one idea for Milo’s new look? Just go to the 
Blue Bucks Fun Zone on capfed.com and download the PDF of this mailer. 
Have fun!

Hello to all you thrifty Blue Bucks® fans out there. The leaves are on the ground and the chill 
of winter is just around the corner. You know what that means - it’s almost time to gear up 
for a new year! Starting a new year is always fun, but the Blue Bucks crew and I also have 
some exciting news to share about coming changes to the Blue Bucks program in 2023. 
Check out what we have in store: 

• Members will have opportunities throughout the year to be entered to win exclusive Blue 
Bucks prizes, such as tickets to events, a day at the zoo or other experiences.

• This quarterly newsletter will have a new look, with new info and activities.

• Most branches will now have a VIP parking space for Blue Bucks members when you visit.

• The quarterly certificates for saving will no longer be sent out, but branches will still have a 
treasure chest for the coming year to reward any of you who may still have a past certificate 
you have not yet redeemed.

With these changes, we aim to not only add some new benefits to being part of the Blue 
Bucks crew, but also help you learn more about the importance of saving your money to 
create opportunities for the most important Blue Bucks member - you!

Have a Happy Holiday Season and we’ll see you in 2023!
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